
Public Notice 
 

 
 
 

APPLICATION FOR A MINOR EXEMPTION 
 

4400, avenue Walkley, Catherine Booth Hospital 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Borough Council, at its regular meeting scheduled 
for 7 p.m. on January 14, 2013, at 5151, chemin de la Côte-Sainte-Catherine, 
Montréal, will rule on an application for a minor exemption relating to the 
construction of an outside access vestibule for service elevator No. 3.  
 
This minor exemption would make it possible to authorize the extension of the 
building by the construction of a one-storey vestibule 3.5 metres high, projecting 
1.98 metres from the façade on avenue Walkley, notwithstanding articles 9, 15, 
40 and 654 of the Urban Planning By-law for Côte-des-Neiges—Notre-Dame-de-
Grâce borough (01-276) concerning building heights, building coverage ratios 
and the extension of a non-conforming construction. 
 
Any interested person may be heard by the Council in relation to this       
application. 
 
Given at Montréal this December 19, 2012. 
 
 
 
 
Geneviève Reeves, avocate 
Secrétaire d’arrondissement 


